
                 What have we been learning? 

    English 

This term in English, we have been looking at Non-fiction texts. First of all 
we wrote a Biography about Lucy from The Lion, Witch and the 
Wardrobe.  
We then completed a mini project all about orangutans. Did you know they 
are severely endangered due to the actions of humans? After researching 
how palm oil is contributing to the loss of habitats, we are  
now producing a news broadcast to highlight the issue. 
We can’t wait to see the impact we can have in saving 

these magical creatures.  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Reading books are 
changed weekly. Please 
ensure they are in 
school every day! We 
recommend that you 
visit Foleshill Library to 
expose your children to 
wide range of fiction 
and non-fiction books.  

Well done to all of 
Year 4 who have been 
working exceptionally 
hard to get 10/10 every 
week in their spelling 
test! Please continue to 
practise for our test on 
Friday’s.  

Home Learning is given 
out Every Friday. It 
must be returned to 
school by Wednesday.  

Next term we are 
reading the text we are 
reading is Oliver Twist, 
we will also be learning 
all about THE 
VIKINGS! 

             Maths 
This term we have been learning all about measures. We can now tell the time to the nearest 5 
minutes and measure using metres and kilometres. As always, we have had great fun applying 
our knowledge to solve problems and reason about our answers. 

     Science  
We have had great fun finding out about Living Things and their Habitats. First we 
found about that animals are split into vertebrates and invertebrates. Look and the 
picture to find out what each of these words mean. Then we sorted different 
vertebrates by their characteristics. Discuss this question with your child…  
                What is the difference between each of these vertebrates?  

Times Tables Rock Stars 
Children have been enjoying participating in our competitions held daily in 

school. Please support your child by giving them the 
opportunity to practise daily at home!  


